
One thing which might be of interest is the original teletex message in 
which the Durham Light Infantry stationed at Brancepeth Castle (1939 - 
1962) learnt of the ceasefire the day before the news was released to the 
general public. 
 
Below is a copy of the original message. Unfortunately, it is not easy to 

read, I think if they had known what was coming they would have put a new ribbon in their 
Teletext machine. 
  

 


